
 

Big Creek Township 

Election Commission Meeting  

March 31, 2015 

 

 

Meeting called to order 10:20 a.m. 

 

PRESENT:  Mundt, Booth, Avery 

 

Mundt reviewed proposed Election Inspectors for May 5, 2015 Consolidated Election: 

 

Precinct 1     Precinct 2 

 

R –Rhonda Mundt, Chair**   R - Judy Berney, Chair* 

R - Deanna Whitacre    R - Candace Forshee 

D - Ken Avery **    D - Carleton Warren* 

D - Mary Church    R - Barb Butler 

R - Derek Whitacre 

 

 

*Receiving Board – Precinct 1 

**Receiving Board – Precinct 2 

 

 

Avery/Booth to approve election inspectors as proposed.  All ayes.  Motion carried. 

 

Booth recommended that because of a complaint received in 2014, that Derek Whitacre take a 

break when Tom Osterbeck arrived to vote. 

 

Meeting adjourned 10:25 a.m. 

 

 

Rhonda Mundt 

Township Clerk 


